Public Comment
1,2,3- TCP
Deadline: 4/21/17 by 5pm

Dieter Jundt

State Water Resources Control Board

R ECEIVE D

4-19-17
SWRCB Clerk

March 13,2017
Dear Members of the Board,

| am writing to you to voice my support for legislating drinking water standards. The recent debacle in
Flint has made us aware that local quality control not always protects the people that drink the water on

a daily basis.

12,3 TCP is a particular concern as much of California ground water is tainted with this carcinogen.
Much of that has to do with pesticides that made their way into the ground water supply. By
strengthening the ground water standards, we can put pressure on communities to pay attention to

sources of contamination.

Please set the TCP drinking water standard to a feasible level, e.g. at the Sppt detection limit, to protect

public health and allow water systems to recoup treatment costs from known polluters.
Sincerely,

3164 Manchester Ct,
Palo Alto, CA 94303




